
#000 step 1
data collecting

Slow-Dating Toolkit: 
How to Use

Welcome!

You re about to dive into some-
one s personal world  through 
their objects, stories, and 
voice. This isn t your usual 
swipe-righ t encounter . It s 
slower, deeper, and way more 
interesting . Here s how to make 
the most of it.

Step 1: Collect
Take your time going through the 
author s collection of personal 
objects and notes. Look closely, 
and soak in the stories behind 
each item.

Step 2: Analyse
Put on your headphones and listen 
to their recorded descriptions  
let their voice bring the story 
to life.

Step 3: Respond
Write a thoughtfu l letter back. 
Share your impressions , ask 
questions , or just invite for 
a date/friendl y meeting. Feel 
free to add drawings , poems, or 
anything personal .
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